BRAUNTON PARISH COUNCIL
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Minutes of the extraordinary Meeting of Full Council held in the Council Chamber

at 2.00pm on Tuesday, 3 May 2011
	Present

	Cllr Daniel (NDC), in the Chair, Lucas Mrs Wellstead, Mrs Chesters (NDC), Lord, Mrs Chugg (DCC & NDC), Mrs Palmer & Mrs Shapland (NDC).



	Apologies


	Were received from Cllr Ash.

	Declarations of Interest


	There were none received.


	Change Date of Annual Council Meeting to held in May 2011


	Members considered changing the date of its Annual Council Meeting, which was scheduled to take place on Monday 9th May, to instead take place on Monday 16th May 2011.  This would allow the Clerk to send out the relevant information to new and returning Councillors following the election count which would take place on either Friday 6th or Monday 9th May 2011.

It was AGREED that that the Councils Annual Meeting would take place on Monday 16th May 2011 at 7.00 p.m. in the Council Chamber.



	Public Lavatories on the Recreational Ground


	The Clerk reported on the condition of the public lavatories at the Recreational Ground.  It was noted that repair works were needed to both the male and female toilets.  The Chairman informed Members that a quote for £75.00 had been received from North Devon Council to clean the male toilets prior to the Rotary Fair taking place at the end of May.  Members were concerned that the Football Club at the Council’s meeting held on 11 April, had lead the Council to believe that the male toilets were in a good condition.  It was suggested that the Council arranges to meet with Braunton Football club to inspect the male toilets on the Recreational Ground, prior to them being cleaned.

It was AGREED that the Clerk be instructed to arrange a meeting with Braunton Football Club before the end of May, to discuss the condition of the male toilets and changing rooms.  It was further AGREED that North Devon Council to clean the male toilets prior to the Rotary Village Fair.



	New Chairs for the Council Chamber


	Councillor Mrs Smith gave an update regarding the purchase of new chairs for the Council Chamber.  Just Office Supplies had found a suitable chair for the Council Chamber in the region of £100 each.  Members requested that a sample of the chair be obtained before a decision be made to purchase them.




The meeting closed at 2.20 p.m.

...................................................The Chairman
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